
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/5/2014 2:15:15 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Prosper, Terrie D. 

(terrie ,prosper@ cpuc. ca. gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Incident - Carmel by the Sea 

Word from the field is no. The release was from a stub, not a line feeding to a customer. 
We've been told that Nathan Sarin a is on his way to review at site. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 2:04 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Incident - Carmel by the Sea 

Laura, 

Is there any loss of service? 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director, Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 
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From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:43 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: FW: CPUC Reportable Incident - Carmel by the Sea 

FYI - 3rd party contractor dig-in in Carmel. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:39 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Incident - Carmel by the Sea 

Correction - There were NO injuries. 

Redacted 

From- Redacted 
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:36 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Incident - Carmel by the Sea 

At approx. 1150 hrs on 9/5, PG&E was notified of a third-party dig-in at the south-west corner of 11th 
and Camino Real in Carmel by the Sea. The third-party, Monterey Peninsula Engineering, was digging 
a joint trench for new business trying to expose the main, when they struck and pulled off the stub on 3" 
plastic pipe, creating an unintentional release of gas. Foreman states there is a USA ticket (ticket 
number is unknown at this time). Both FD and PD are onsite and along with the PG&E crew that 
arrived onsite at approx. 12:26 hrs, they evacuated 4 buildings, one of which was the Sea View Bed and 
Breakfast (approx.. 10 ppl were inside hotel). 

The stub has a two way feed and PG&E crews have squeezed one. Estimated time for shut-in is 
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approx, 1330 hrs. 

There were injuries, damage is not likely to exceed $S0k, and media is not onsite at the moment. This 
incident is being reported on operator judgment. 

Redacted 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 


